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My name and address is:-  
                                         
                                         
                                          
 
Dear Sirs 
 
! am writing to object to a planning application by the University of Kent at Canterbury. 
This ridiculous application needs to be dismissed totally. There are two more large housing projects, one at South 
Canterbury and one at Boughton. Both are green field sites and good agricultural land. 
 
If these three sites were completed it would make Canterbury and the surrounding area completely unliveable.. 
There is no infrastructure in place to cope with these projects. The roads around Canterbury are already at a 
standstill for a large part of the day making it very difficult to get to hospital or any other appointments. 
Waste water is becoming a serious issue and most water companies cannot cope, and continue to dump waste into 
the rivers and the sea. All planning Officers in the South East England need to come together and instruct the 
Government that no more major house building schemes can be considered until major infrastructure has been 
sorted. 
Life is becoming unbearable.  Stop mayor projects now. 
 
Paul Kennett 
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